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Invitation 1st of April 2012                                            

Dear Animal Lovers on Koh Samui,                                                                                                     March 2012
Don’t forget our 13th anniversary party! Come and celebrate with us on the 1st April at our shelter in Baan 
Taling Ngam, 2pm - 6pm! Everybody is welcome to have a snack and a drink with us and check out our shelter 
with our Puppy- and Cat House, and over 10 outside compounds. Come and find out for yourself, what we’ve 
been doing in the last 13 years….

We made about 15 000 castrations of cats and dogs (6 every day). We also did about 50 000 rabies injections, 
because of this the government declared Koh Samui rabies free in 2002!  4 years ago we started the temple 
programme. This means where treating and feeding cats and dogs at nearly all of the temples.
Meanwhile the monks inform us when the cats and dogs need help, and some even give the medicine to the 
cats and dogs themselves!
Thousands of dogs and cats got mange and wound treatments. There is FREE treatment available for all cats 
and dogs on the island!! We already had a lot of people make use of this to help their cats and dogs. Many of 
the poor Thai people would not have the money or the means to help their own animals if they would go to a 
normal vet. So they always can come to us!!
We helped hundreds of people with the transport of cats and dogs to their home country because they fall in 
love with these cute animals. 
Since last November the DRCS is an official Foundation, but other than the name, nothing has changed. We are 
now called the Dog and Cat Rescue Samui Foundation.

A big Thank you to the Sisters of Samui (SOS) for their great support! Sue will hand us over a cheque of 50,000 
so that our half broken car can finally be repaired, THANK YOU SO MUCH!

Operation list February 2012
Dog (Female) Dog (Male) Cat (Female) Cat (Male) Other Total
118 8 18 5 9 158

Thank you very much for all your help. We hope we can count on your continued support so that we can make 
even more progress in the future. We believe our efforts to make Koh Samui more animal-friendly have made it 
a happier and safer place for tourists, for which the tourists are grateful. Our four-legged friends are most 
grateful for your contribution!  

Best wishes Brigitte
and the DCRFS – Team




